
Cougar Daily’s “The Potty Mouth” 
The Bathroom Sensation That’s Sweeping the Nation 

Happy holidays cougars! This time of the year is for reconnecting, giving, and forgiving. In the spirit of 

forgiveness, your Potty Mouth co-authors have decided to put our differences aside and give you a peace-filled, 

neutral, and not at all passive aggressive final issue for this semester. You may or may not have been privy to our 

ongoing rivalry this semester, but as a special present for you, we’re going to get through this together (hopefully) 

without saying anything mean. Here goes…   

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Events 

 
Want to read more? Find more on our website, cougardaily.org or on Instagram @thecougardaily! 

12/12/22 – 12/17/22 

Pro Tips from the Pros on Conflict 

Diffusion 

 
Step 1: Find Common Ground-For example, here’s a 

list of everything that me and my co-author agree on. 

• Genuinely not one thing. We sat here for 

THIRTY MINUTES and couldn’t come up 

with anything. But that doesn’t mean this 

won’t work for you, we’re just special.  

Step 2: Talk about how you feel the other person has 

wronged you. (Confrontation is key!) 

• Author #2: “I don’t like what you said about 

me in the Potty Mouth.” 

• Author #1: “Deal with it.” 

Step 3: Throw things! 

• The heavier the better! 

Step 4: Rehydrate 

Step 5: Passive aggressively write about one another 

in your school’s bathroom newsletter for five months. 

Step 5: Watch a movie together 

• That’s two hours of no talking! Nine hours if 

you watch the Lord of the Rings Trilogy.  

Step 6: Hug it out 

• Author #1: “Ew, no. I’m not hugging her.” 

• Author #2: “Ew no. I’m not hugging him.” 

Step 7: Problem Solved!  

 

Editor’s Note: This is satire, we’re terrible people to 

be taking life advice from.  

 

Fun Things Happening in Your 

Hallways 

 

• Finals week is this week. Just breathe. You 

got this. One more week until winter break. 

We believe in you. (Schedule Below) 

• Congratulations to the Boys Cross Country 

Team for placing fourteenth at nationals in 

Huntsville, Alabama last week! 

• Breaking News: Secret Santa is never a 

secret. It’s not even worth disagreeing; 

everyone knows by the second day at the 

latest.   

• If you take a look around, you might notice 

everyone’s sudden interest in their computer 

screens- unrelated, of course, to the World 

Cup matches happening at 8 and 12 every 

day.  

• Breaking News: The basement flooded, 

mildew grew, and somehow it smells better 

than before. 

• Have a good break Cougars! You made it 

through first semester unscathed and we’re 

proud of you. Happy holidays everyone, we 

look forward to seeing you in 2023! 

- Your Favorite Editors  

 


